Watergate Guard Says
No Position Is Too High

WASHINGTON, Aug. 8
UPI)—Frank Wills, the se-
curity guard who discovered
the Watergate break-in, said
today that no one was ex-
empt from being honest and
forthright.

Mr. Wiils on the night of
June 17, 1972, discovered a
door at the Watergate com-
plex with the lock taped. He

" called the police, who ar-
rested five men in the Dem-
ocratic National Committee
offices.

_He said: “No positionis too
high—if you are wrong, you
are wrong, especially if you
are elected by a majority of
the Uunited States citizens
and - especially: when they
elect you to be sincere, hon-
est and. forthright.”



